
From: cindy darrah
To: Drainage DL; Evan Falkner; DWSD EMAIL; CEO@GLWATER.org; rashidatlaib@house.mi.gov; Debra Pospiech
Subject: Re: Dwsd meeting on another date increase today 2 pm
Date: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 12:39:04 PM

PUBLIC COMMENT  DWSD PUBLIC HEARING ON proposed Annual Compounded
Increases in our City Water Rates.
Today on the NPR radio program 1-A, a scientist representing the viewpoints from a central
american, said global warming is a significant reason for immigrants leaving their homes to
seek asylum here. 
Facts he stressed, and were new to me:
Methane and nitrous oxide cause much more global warming than CO2. 
AND the greenhouse gas they emit are VERY LONG LASTING 
IN THE ATMOSPHERE 
LET OUR DETROIT PUBLIC POLICIES
SUPPORT IN WORDS, POLICIES,  and BUDGETED GOVERNMENT MONEY. i.e.
decrease the police budget ...
INCREASE the WATER BUDGET.
Please read my email , including the above title if I'm not on your virtual meeting for
comment 

On Wed, Apr 21, 2021, 11:59 cindy darrah <cindydarrah@gmail.com> wrote:
Reduce money to police and
INCREASE Money for Healthy Water 
for Everyone,  including those downstream. 
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